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My name is Geoffrey Grey, and I live at 625 Lucky Pass Rd, Currawang NSW 2580.

I strongly object to the proposal for Veolia to build an incinerator at their Woodlawn

facility near Tarago, as per the proposal: Woodlawn ARC: SSD-21184278.

The proposed site is under 20 kms from our property, where we run farmstay

holiday accommodation known as Greysen Estate Artists' Retreat. That

accommodation venture promotes the tranquility and rural amenity of the district,

and is keeping with the planning approvals for our rural home.

On numerous occasions over the past 12 months the smell from the site has been

awful, and certainly already impacts on our ability to advertise the accommodation

faithfully.  Were the incinerator proposal approved to any number of days per

week, let alone everyday of the year, our income would be impacted significantly,

if not totally. 

Furthermore, as a result of injuries sustained in my long Australian Defence Force

(ADF) career, my daily employment and research is from my home office. My

work, for the ADF, directly assists wounded, injured and ill ADF personnel in their

recoveries from a wide variety of issues. It is an abominable proposition that the

NSW Government would consider jeopardising that by approving Veolia's

abundant smell, ash and toxins polluting my work environment for the next 30

years.
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Regards, 

Geoff Grey

625 Lucky Pass Rd

CURRAWANG NSW 2580


